
 

 

 

 
 

 

MAYOR AND COMMISSIONERS MEETING 

CITY OF REHOBOTH BEACH 
 

June 7, 2010 
 

The Special Meeting of the Mayor and Commissioners of the City of Rehoboth Beach was called to order at 

9:00 a.m. by Mayor Samuel R. Cooper on Monday, June 7, 2010 in the Commissioners Room in City Hall,            

229 Rehoboth Avenue, Rehoboth Beach, DE. 

 

City Solicitor Glenn Mandalas gave the Invocation followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

ROLL CALL 

 

Present: Commissioner Bill Sargent 

  Commissioner Pat Coluzzi 
  Commissioner Kathy McGuiness 

  Mayor  Samuel R. Cooper 

  Commissioner Stan Mills 

  Commissioner Lorraine Zellers 

 

Absent: Commissioner Dennis Barbour 

 

Also in attendance were: City Manager Gregory Ferrese 

    City Solicitor Glenn Mandalas 

 

 
The purpose of this Special Meeting was for: 

 

A. Confirmation of the Mayor’s appointment of Judith R. Catterton as Assistant Alderman of the City of Rehoboth 

Beach as required by Section 21A(a) of the City Charter. 

 

Mayor Cooper in consultation with the City Manager Gregory Ferrese and Police Chief Keith Banks, 

felt that it was imperative to get someone to handle the cases this summer since Mr. Michael DeFiore, 

Alderman, is having health issues.  Mrs. Judith R. Catterton was interviewed by Mayor Cooper, Mr. 

Ferrese and Commissioner Pat Coluzzi.  Mayor Cooper has made an appointment of her and sent it to 

Governor Markell’s office.  Because of the late nature of the legislative session, Mayor Cooper felt that if 

the Commissioners waited until after this meeting, the confirmation would possibly not make it through 

this legislative session of the Senate. 
 

Commissioner Stan Mills made a motion, seconded by Commissioner Coluzzi, to confirm the appointment 

of Judith R. Catterton as Assistant Alderman of the City of Rehoboth Beach as required by Section 21A(a) of 

the City Charter.  Motion carried unanimously.   

 

 

There being no further business, Mayor Cooper declared the meeting adjourned at 9:03 a.m. 

 

 

     Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

      

     _____________________    
      (Kathy McGuiness, Secretary) 


